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Hi,

Regarding the proposal of the new extension we think that will effect us and everyone in the building firstly because
the building is very overcrowded as it is and very messy as people litter inside and outside the building and no one
comes to clean it and its left as a rubbish dump. Adding more people will make matters worse. Another point is
theres no parking available! Where will the new people park if us the original people in the block have no space to
park and the road cant take more than us. None of us have residential permits as the council doesn’t give due to it
being crowded. Totally disagree with this idea and think it will disrupt us and not bring us any good.

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone



